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18th May 2023 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 
On Friday 9th June 2023, Class 3 are going to visit Creswell Crags, which is among the most northerly 

places on earth to have been visited by our ancient ancestors. Creswell Crags consists of a museum, visitor 

centre, limestone gorge, a unique cave system, Country Park and wildlife reserve and the educational 

package that has been tailored to our needs will complement both our history and science curriculum. This 

trip provides an exciting experience, complementing our Year 3 Summer term topic, ‘Who first lived in 

Britain?’ which focuses on the period of history from the Stone Age through to the Iron Age.   

 

The trip will cost £25 which covers transport, cave tours, survival skills activities and educational 

activities. 

 

Trip Details 

We are going to Creswell Crags near Worksop. Please make sure that the children are at school by 8.45am 

as we will be departing at 8:55am promptly.  We are leaving Creswell Crags at approximately 2.15pm so 

we hope to be back in time for normal 3.30pm collection. We will keep the office informed of our journey.  

 

We will be the only school visiting Creswell Crags on that day, however, it will still be open to the public. 

 

The children need to bring:  

 

• A packed lunch and a water bottle. They may also bring a morning snack but no fizzy drinks 

please.   

• Suitable clothes for the day and a summer raincoat as we will be walking around outside.  It could 

potentially be hot, so dress appropriately with hats and apply sun cream in the morning. Your 

child will have the opportunity, whilst there, to dress up as stone age homo-sapiens (cave man or 

woman) too! The dressing up clothes are provided by Creswell Crags. 

• School uniform on the top half so that we can easily identify the children. They may wear what 

they choose on the bottom half (i.e. jeans or joggers and trainers). 

 

Children may also bring (they do not have to): 

• Spending money up to a maximum of £5 to spend in the gift shop.   

 

If your child requires any travel sickness medication it must be given to a teacher by a parent/carer and 

labelled with the child’s name and time that it needs to be taken (medication for the journey there should 

be given by the parent/guardian before arriving at school). 

 

If you do not wish your child to go please let us know as soon as possible so that we can make alternative 

arrangements in school. 

 

Consent (tick box) and payment of £25 are to be completed via the Eduspot, School Money by Friday 

26th May 2023. If you have any questions or queries regarding the trip, payment and online consent forms, 

or need further details, please get in touch via the school office or e-mail me at 

class3info@cropwellbishop.notts.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mr Heatrick, Miss Hannah, Mrs Marshall and Mrs Thorpe  
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